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My name is Jessica Stanford and I am writing in discussed to the Murray darling basin authorities I 
have lived in country NSW all of my life  and seen drought for all but most of it I am 19 years od and 
work at B&W RURAL a business which would be affected by this draft plan My job is based on 
irrigation and farming activity 
 
 and there for this would be a huge loss for the town of Moree NSW the business is made up of a lot 
of reliance from farmer you take our water and no one will have nothing that’s including weekend 
hobbies like skiing. My family work on a farm which would mean that we might loose our lively hood 
as well. 
I am on the Moree show society committee witch would also be affected by this. All of the towns 
affected by this would become ghost towns because no one will want to visit because there will be no 
WATER   
 
 
Kind Regards  
Jessica Stanford  
 
 


